
 

The mass roundup of our wild horses in this country is criminal.  
What are we going to tell future generations when they ask 
what happened to the symbol of the West, our wild horses?  
Therefore, I strongly support SCR 4014 for the following 
reasons: 

The horses in the Park are descendants of the original Badland 
horses with historical lineages that trace all the way back to the 
horses surrendered by Sitting Bull in the late 1800s. 

    The Teddy Roosevelt horses are North Dakota’s only wild horse 
herd and should be protected as such. 

This herd must be kept at a minimum of 150 horses in order to 
ensure a genetically viable herd. 

Please protect these magnificent animals.   

 

 

 


